
Your rights at PODC 

PODC  provides     

information  and advocacy support for 

parents of deaf children 

 You have a right to privacy and  

confidentiality when using our service 

 You have the right to unbiased 

information 

 You have the right to feel safe in our 

service  

 You have a right to feel safe and supported if reporting an incident relating 

to abuse, neglect or exploitation.  

 You have the right to an advocate of your choice at meetings 

 You have the right to have a say about the service provided at PODC 

 You have the right to participate in the development of policies and 

procedures that relate to your rights.  

 You have the right to complain 

 You have the right to make choices and be involved in all decisions about 

yourself and/or your child 

Phone: 9871 3049 
E-mail: info@podc.org.au 
Web: podc@.org.au 


